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 A review of the Child Safeguarding Statement / Risk Assessment has 
taken place at a Board of Management meeting on 12/03/19.  
 
 The Anti-Bullying Policy, it’s checklist and implementation procedures 
were also reviewed at the Board meeting on 12/03/19. 
 
All school personnel and the Parents’ Association have been informed of 
these reviews. 
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